
 

 

~​  Hartford Recap ​~  
Friday:​ Set up + practice     ​Saturday:​ Qualifiers     ​Sunday​: Playoffs!!! 

 

 

Well this is it!!! We made it a long way this year, and just 
had our last competition for the 2017-2018 season. We’ll 

get to the competition, but first a quick recap of what 
we’ve been up to the last few weeks… 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

- Mid-March → April Competition - 

Between the Waterbury and Hartford 
competitions, we had another six hours total to 
work on the robot outside the bag. We used most 
of these hours to focus on autonomous testing, 
which is much easier to work on at our site than at 
the busy competition (since we have a full play 
field to practice on). We also added some 
enhancements to the climber/winch system   

 

Pre-Hartford Competition 

 

Build 

We added a couple of nifty limit 
switches so that the robot 
operator won’t have to guess 
when the climber is at the top or 
bottom. The top limit switch 
uses magnets to detect it, and 
the bottom is a small switch that 
triggers when pushed. 

‎ A few students also worked on upgrading the battery charging station and 
added (Paragon blue) carpeting to the outside. 

 

 




